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. State of New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection and Energy 

Division of Environmental Safety. Health and Analytical Programs 
CN 415 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0415 

Scott A. Weiner 
Commissioner 

Gerald P. Nicholls, Ph.D. 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

February 4, 1993 

Subject: Salem Generating Station Units Nos. l and 2 
Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-311 
Amendment to the Facility Operating License 
LCR 91-06, Rev. 1 

Director 

The subject amendment request was submitted to the NRC by 
PSE&G letter dated November 17, 1992. This request proposes to 
revise the Salem Unit 1 and 2 Technical Specifications to 
incorporate the requirements of NRC Generic Letter 90-06 pertaining 
to Power Operated Relief Valve and Block Valve operability and low­
temperature over-pressure protection. ·The New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection and Energy's Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
(BNE) has reviewed the request in accordance with the requirements 
of 10 CFR 50.91(b) and has no comments. 

If you have any questions, please contact Suren Singh at (609) 
987-2039 or Rich Pinney at (609) 987-2086. 
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Sincerely, 

Kent W. Tosch, Manager 
Bureau of Nuclear .. Engineering. 
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Distribution 

Jill Lipoti 
N.J. DEPE 

T. Fish 
NRC Region I State Liaison Officer 

T. Johnson 
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector 

J. Stone 
NRC Project Manager 

F. Thompson 
PSE&G 
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